BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PrW
DATE: March 13, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0282
City Streets — Closing — Hawkins Point Road

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council bill 09-0282 —
Closing - Hawkins Point Road. After consultation with the Department of Public Works (DPW),
BDC understands that the area described in the bill is not currently needed for public use.
Because closing a portion of this street will not provide a hardship for the industrial activities in
this area, we recommend a favorable consideration of this bill.
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